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Notice Regarding Sessional Classes 
 

 

This is to notify all students of CSE department, as well as non-departmental 

students enrolled in CSE-offered sessional courses, that the classes of the CSE-

offered sessional courses will begin in the online medium from the week of 19th 

September, 2020. The sessional classes of the first week will be considered as trial 

classes. 
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